Resolution
- Expression of Appreciation -
Chris Arias

WHEREAS, Chris Arias was appointed by the City Council of the City of Richmond to serve
as a Citizen-at-large representative of the Urban Design Committee upon the effective date of
May 13, 2013 and served with distinction until the completion of his second term on May 13,
2019; and

WHEREAS, his knowledge and skill as a designer and builder were of strategic value to

the work of the committee; and
WHEREAS, his presence encouraged discourse on the importance of public art; and

WHEREAS, his ability to rock a single ear piercing reinforced the “cool” factor of serving on
the committee;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the members of the Urban Design

Committee express to Chris Arias their sincere appreciation for his service to the City and
exceptional contributions to the Committee; all of which have been beneficial and enjoyable to the
Committee in the execution of its responsibilities; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the members of the Committee extend to Mr.

Arias their best wishes for good health and continued success in his future endeavors.

Andrea Almond, Chairperson Andrew Gould
David Johannas James Klaus
Jill Nolt Andrea Quilici

John Reyna Emily Smith



